
The rendezvous at Middendorf’s was held on 
Saturday June 1st.  As usual, we met up and ate at the 
outside pavilion by the piers.

All District 15 members and their guests were 
invited.  And members from Baton Rouge, Lake 
Pontchartrain and New Orleans showed up.

Thanks to P/D/C Bill and Carol Arcediano for 
making the arrangements and hosting.

Middendorf’s Restaurant
13th Annual Rendezvous Pictures

Left, 
Carol 

and Bill; 
below, 

Sissy and 
Darlene

Above, Dan 
and Judy; 

right, 
Melanie 

and Lenny

Left, 
Lila, 
Ern, 
Lisa; 
right, 
thin 

catfish 
and 

oyster 
plate



More Pictures
from Middendorf's  
Sorry, I don't know the name of everyone in 

these photos. The ones I do know, JC, Marlene, 
Chester, Chris from Lake Pontchartrain, Cheri 
and Greg, Brenda and Barry, a couple more of 

Carol and Bill, even me, Cheryl!  




